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To 6\S Presidents/Heads, Private and Public Higher Education Institutions (HEIs)

2018 CHEDRO III REGIONAL ASSEMBLY OF REGISTRARS CUM 
ORIENTATION ON GENDERIZING THE CURRICULUM, SEX- 
DISAGGREGATED DATA AND GAD DATABASE IN HEIs and USE OF 
GENDER-FAIR LANGUAGE

Subject

January 22, 2018Date

—xx------

This Office hereby enjoins all higher education institutions in the region to participate in the 2018 
CHEDRO III Regional Assembly of Registrars on February 28, 2018. The specific venue for the 
activity will be announced once finalized.

The objectives of the activity are:

1. To update registrars of Region III on new policies of CHEDRO on S.O. applications, 
documents for submission, etc.;

2. To discuss admission of Senior High School graduates, returning and on-going students;
3. To solicit feedbacks and suggestions on the various concerns of Registrars;
4. To orient the Registrars on genderizing the curriculum and establishing GAD Database of 

HEIs specifically sex-disaggregated data; and
5. To promote the use of gender-fair language to all Registrars.

All higher education institutions are requested to send their Registrars to the activity. Meals shall 
be provided by this Office while travel and other incidental expenses shall be charged against the 
institution’s respective local funds. Strictly one (1) participant per HEI is allowed to attend.

For further inquiries and / or confirmation of attendance, please contact:

Mr. John Wesley S. Calagui I
Tel. nos.: (045)402-6659/436-1846 
Email: chedro3@ched.qov.ph

Participation of all concerned is encouraged.

DR. CARIDAD OLI ABUAN, CESO III
Director IV
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